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Molina Healthcare of New Mexico, Inc. 
Behavioral Health Rate Increase 

 
 

Molina Healthcare of New Mexico, Inc. (Molina Healthcare) has received notification 
from the State of New Mexico Human Services Department (HSD) that Behavioral Health 
Providers will receive a rate increase of 7.5% for the following HCPC and CPT-4 codes:  
This increase is effective July 1, 2014. 
 

CPT-4      HCPC 
90791       H0015 
90792       H0039 
90832       H2010 
90834       H2011 
90837       H2014 
90847       H2015 
90863       H2017 

 
This increase is across the board whether you receive 100% of the Medicaid rate or some 
other negotiated rate, and does not affect your specific contractual rates for other procedure 
codes. All claims received prior to this notification with dates of service on or after July 1, 
2014 will be adjusted.  Resubmission of these claims is not required. 
 
Please Note:  This rate increase is only applicable to the codes listed above, and does not 
affect claims prior to July 1, 2014.   
 
Please contact your dedicated Behavioral Health Provider Service Representative toll free 
at (800) 377-9594 with any questions. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Behavioral Health Provider Services Team 
Molina Healthcare of New Mexico, Inc. 
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